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I held an FFL for a decade, and understood licensing and the burden of keeping 

records for the ATF. It was so onerous that it played a part in us giving up our 

firearms coating business. 

 

There is concern this could build a defacto state firearms registry.  At  a time when 

citizens are concerned of federal overreach in every facet of our life and local 

government, please don’t give them more tools to use against us. 


